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KS2 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Our KS2 Christmas performance will be held once again at The Winsford 

Academy. The children are really looking forward to performing in the theatre. 

The performances will take place on Monday 17th December at 1.30pm and 

6.00pm and four tickets will be issued per family. Please order on the attached 

slip or from the KS2 office in the afternoons ONLY. Only School age children, 4 years and 

older can attend the evening performance and must have their own ticket, no babies or 

toddlers. 

If you have younger children in the Early Years building that need collecting at the end of the 

school day they will be looked after by school staff until you can get back to school. 

The Children will be transported by bus to the Academy, and they will need collecting from 

the Academy after the evening performance finishes at 7.00pm. 

Lunch and Tea arrangements                                                                                             

The children will need to bring TWO packed lunches with them for the day, one for lunch and 

one for tea. You can order a packed lunch for dinnertime from our catering team at a cost of 

£2.50 payable via ParentPay but will still need to provide a packed tea for your child from 

home. If your child qualifies for free school meals, you can order one sandwich meal from 

school’s catering team for your child for the day.  Their other meal will need to be provided 

from home. 

Filming of Performances                                                                                                             

We are going to film our performances and show them on our social media sites so that 

family members who cannot attend can also enjoy watching the children at this special time 

of year.  If you do not want your child to be filmed then you can withdraw from the 

performance. Please speak to your child’s class teacher about this. Please complete and 

return the reply slip by TUESDAY 11TH DECEMBER. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 

Darnhall Primary School   Telephone:(01606) 593315  

Sandyhill Road                                         

WINSFORD                                                      

Cheshire 

CW7 1JL                                                   
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KS2 Christmas Performance 

 
Child’s Name:………………….…………………….   
 
Class:……………………………….. 
      
  
 
          I would like to order ONE packed lunch & have paid £2.50 via ParentPay.     
Please choose    HAM / CHEESE 
 
       
       My child is entitled to Free School Meals & I would like to order ONE packed 
lunch for them.   
Please choose    HAM / CHEESE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TICKET REQUESTS 
 
 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Christmas performance at The 
Winsford Academy on Monday 17th December and I will collect my child at 7.00pm 
from the Winsford Academy. 
 
  
     1.30pm Performance - Number of tickets required ……………. 
 
     6.00pm Performance – Number of tickets required ……..……… 
 
 

MAXIMUM 4 TICKETS PER FAMILY 
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